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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT

Wednesday, 20 January 2021
Dear Members,

We wish to advise Members that our request to Majlis Keselamatan Negara
(MKN) to allow golfing for 2-ball flights during the MCO period has been
officially declined by MKN.

As always, we will keep you updated as we receive news and information.
Please stay at home and stay safe.

The Management
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